
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings  
from 

the President of Iceland 
 
 

The voices of young people joined together in song and music give 
us a unifying force across continents and oceans, bringing harmony to 
every home and all people. 

 
Now the magnificent choir from Öldutínsskóli is journeying from 

Iceland to China, inspired by the joy of singing and the symphony of 
colours and light in the North. They hope to show their hosts and 
audiences in the East how the world of culture and the arts makes us all 
friends and companions. 

 
I treasure beautiful memories of my travels in China and I hope the 

gifted young representatives of my country can, through their wonderful 
singing, encourage the talented people of China to come and visit us in 
Iceland. 

 
 

Ólafur Ragnar Grímsson 
President of Iceland 
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